
March 29, 2010 
 
Dear Friends & Members of MLIBC; 
 

Spring is finally here and we are looking forward to a 
wonderful week of revival meetings with our good friend, Dr. 
Bill Behrens.  
 

We are coming out of an unusually hard and cold winter and 
Spring time is a welcome blessing to us this year.  As always, 
Easter is a special time and gives us a wonderful opportunity to 
invite our friends, family members and neighbors to join us in 
church. 
 

Dr. Bill Behrens has been with us many times in the past and 
will bring our Easter messages this Sunday, and then continue 
with the revival through the following Wednesday evening.   
 

We have some special gifts for those bringing visitors so you 
will want to be in every service.  I am certain that God will 
speak to our hearts and help us grow in our faith.  We are 
praying for souls to be saved and lives changed for the glory of 
God! 
 

God bless you and I look forward to seeing you this Sunday! 
 

Sincerely, your friend, 

Dennis Dennis Dennis Dennis LeathermanLeathermanLeathermanLeatherman 

Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 


